British Consulate-General,
350 Fifth Ave,,
New York, 1

April 28, 1950

My dear Gregorio,

Thanlt ycu for your letter of Arril 5th.

It was a deliphtful surprise to hear from
you again and to know that you will be in New York in
the Autumn,

I am looking forward very much to seeing vou
and so is my wife looking forward to meeting you. She
has seen the portrait which you did of me which is
in the home of my parents,

I was in Londen recently and when driving
past some of our former haunts often thought of you
but I had no idea how to contact you.

With all kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,
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(R. Reid=Xdan)

Mr. Gregoric Prieto,
59 Hyde Parl Gate,
el Londen, S.W. 7




